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Extension Office to Close Dec. 21 for Staff Training  
 

The Virginia Cooperative Extension (VCE) Loudoun will be closed to the public Thursday, 
December 21, 2023, for staff training. All emails or messages received by the department during the 
closure will be responded to on Friday, December 22.  

 
Note that Loudoun County government administrative offices will close at noon Friday, 

December 22 in observance of the Christmas holiday.  
 
VCE Loudoun provides research-based educational programs for Loudoun County residents. 

These programs promote healthy living, improving food systems, youth development and taking 
care of the environment. More information is online at loudoun.gov/extension. 
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